
Emma Hart  

 

Thank you for considering my concerns raised in opposition to House Bill 151 and Senate Bill 

132, the Save Women’s Sports Act. This dangerous legislation targets an already vulnerable 

group of Ohio youth and denies them the often life saving opportunity to participate in sports.  

 

Please do not pass this law. It discriminates against trans youth and inhibits their ability to join a 

sport that would help them develop and make friends. This is discrimination and unconstitutional 

and should not be allowed in Ohio. 

 

I urge you to oppose HB151 and SB132 and protect our state’s athletes.  

 


